

OMB Approval No. 0584-XXXX Approval Expires: XX/XX/20XX

## Appendix OO.1 Thank you Letter - ENGLISH

Date

[FIRST] [LAST] [ADDRESS] [CITY], [STATE] [ZIP]

## Dear [FIRST NAME] [LAST NAME]:

Thank you for participating in the Feeding My Baby Study. This ground-breaking study has provided us with invaluable information about what choices WIC families make in feeding their babies and toddlers.

Over the course of this study, more than XXXX women have participated in more than XXXXX interviews. You have completed the final interview and the study is now over. We have greatly enjoyed talking to you over the past 2 years. The information that you and thousands of other parents have provided will influence babies' health for years to come. You should feel proud of your contribution to this national study. We are very grateful for your assistance..lf you have any further questions about the study, please contact us at [TOLL FREE NUMBER] or [EMAIL ADDRESS].

We wish all the best to you and your child.

Sincerely,

Susie McNutt Feeding My Baby Project Director

According to the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995, no persons are required to respond to a collection of information unless it displays a valid OMB number. The valid OMB control number for this information collection is 0584-XXXX. The time required to complete this information collection is estimated to average 0.5 minute per response, including the time for reviewing instructions, searching existing data sources, gathering and maintaining the data needed, and completing and reviewing the collection of information.